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Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Bredon Hill Academy: 60th Birthday Celebrations 
 

This academic year marks the 60th anniversary of our school and we would like to mark this special occasion within our 
school community. 
 

On Friday 27th June, we will be holding a whole school picnic at lunchtime, followed by an afternoon of fun and games 
themed around our school’s 1960s roots. 
 

We would love for the whole school to take part in this shared experience.  Our caterers, Aspens, are therefore creating 
a ‘sixties-themed’ picnic, including: 
 

-  Choice of sandwich                                                 -     Choice of homemade savoury roll 
-  Choice of Victoria sponge cake/lemon drizzle cake             -     Jelly pot 
The school will also provide crisps and a drink for all pupils.  
 

The cost of the picnic will be £3.50.  If you child would like a BHA picnic, please log in to ParentPay to confirm their 
choice of the following picnic items: 
 

1. Choice of sandwich filling either: 
a) cheese and tomato     b)  ham salad    c)   tuna mayo and cucumber    or   d)   egg mayo 

 

2. Choice of homemade savoury roll either: 
a)   sausage roll     or     b)   vegetarian roll. 

 

3. Choice of cake either: 
a)  Victoria sponge cake     or    b)   lemon drizzle cake 

 

Please note that the deadline for receiving these menu choices is Friday 13th June.  We must stick to this as our 
caterers need this information promptly so that they can make their necessary arrangements and food orders.  The 
payment of £3.50 will simply be taken from your child’s regular school meal account so please ensure there are 
sufficient funds to pay for this meal on the day.  Any food allergies/intolerances will also be catered for – indicate these 
on ParentPay at the time of confirming the menu choices.  

 

Pupils who are in receipt of Free School Meals will not need to pay for the picnic.  Parents/carers will still need to 
register menu choices and any allergies/intolerance by logging into ParentPay by Friday 13th June 2025. 
 

If your child does not want to take advantage of this picnic, they will still be able to take part in the shared 
eating experience and afternoon activities.  Please provide your child with a packed lunch as the picnic is the 
only item that will be available to pupils from our canteen on this day: normal lunch and break time menus will 
not be available.  

 

Pupils should come to school in their PE kit for the day.  Pupils will also need a sunhat, sun cream and remember their 
bus passes, if appropriate.  The school day will run as usual during periods 1-3, meaning pupils will also need their 
relevant equipment for these lessons.  
 

We look forward to celebrating this occasion with your child and will share images of the event through social media and 
our school newsletter. 
 

 
 
 
Mr M Horton 
Deputy Headteacher 
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